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Statement: 

The NSO Mongolia welcomes the report of the World Bank on the International Comparison 
Programme that is being discussed by the 53rd session of Statistical Commissions. 
We have been incorporating the International Comparison Programme into our National Programme 
for Development of Statistics and would like to express our commitment to further supporting the 
ICP.   
As the ICP has become a frequent and regular exercise, it is necessary to provide recommendations to 
the governments of implementing countries on strengthening the human resources capacity.    
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